
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

Notice Of Commission Information 
Collection Activities (FERC-516A); 
Comment Request; Extension Under 
IC14-11-000.

Docket No. IC14-11-000

ERRATA NOTICE 

(August 4, 2014)

On April 11, 2014, the Commission issued a Notice in Docket No. IC14-11-000 to
solicit public comment on extending the expiration of an information collection.  On July 
25, 2014, the Commission issued a Notice in the same docket regarding its submission of 
an information collection to the Office of Management and Budget for review of 
information collection requirements.  This errata notice corrects errors in the April 11 and
July 25 notices.

April 11 Notice

On page 6, in the table, the Average Cost per Response for Supplemental Review 
by Interconnection Customers should be changed to $36.37 from $35.37.

In footnote 13 the hourly cost should be changed to $72.73 from $71.42.  

July 25 Notice
 

On page 6, in the table, the Average Cost per Response and Cost per Respondent 
for Maintenance of Documents by Transmission Providers should be changed to $72.73 
from $75.

On page 6, in the table, the Total Annual Cost for Maintenance of Documents by 
Transmission Providers should be changed to $3,345.58 from $3,450.

On page 7, in the table, the Total Annual Cost for Supplemental Review by 
Interconnection Customers should be changed to $18,182.50 from $17,685.

On page 7, in the table, the Average Cost per Response and Cost per Respondent 
for Supplemental Review by Interconnection Customers should be changed to $36.37 
from $35.37.
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On page 7, in the table, the Total Annual Cost for the entire FERC-516A 
information collection (the cell in the fifth column and ninth row) to $1,179,753.33 from 
$1,179,360.25.

In footnote 11, the hourly cost should be changed to $72.73 from $75.  

Footnote 13 should be deleted because it is irrelevant after making the corrections 
listed in this notice.  

Kimberly D. Bose,
Secretary.


